High School for Girls

HEIRS OF THE PAST, MAKERS OF THE FUTURE

Dear New 7 Curie,

Welcome to our fantastic house — Curie!

Hi Year 65!

Curie want to give you a warm welcome to
the amazing WHSG. | know this is a big
step for you all; some of you may be
anxious but trust me, | was too and | got
through it.

The school appears huge and some
people are afraid to explore- no one wants
to get lost! However, when you start going
to lessons and finding your way around,
you'll know the whole school within the

first week. If you ever get lost, ask @ ryvyus
teacher or an older girl- they would be Welcome to Year 7,
willing to help.

Being part of a house and the
competitions is a joy: you get to work as a
team, combining each other’s strengths
and helping each other’s weaknesses.
This also helps you make more friends!
Friendships may shift around a bit on the
first week or two of school, because you
all are just beginning to get to know one
another. Soon enough, everyone will be
happy. Ask your form tutor if you have any
problems, they will always be there for
you. Good luck! Curie believes in you!



